Reception Newsletter 5th October 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to say a huge well done to the Reception children for settling in so well to their new classroom – especially those children who have joined us from other nurseries and pre-schools. This half term in Reception, we have been thinking about people who help us. We have visited different people who work in our school to find out more about how they help us. We have been reading 'Firefighter Piggy Wiggy' and writing about his adventures. We have started our PE lessons where we have been thinking about how we can move safely in different ways and we have been acting out the 'Firefighter Piggy Wiggy' story.





We have also started visiting the ICT suite once a week, where the children have been learning how to use the computers. The children have particularly enjoyed these sessions and are keen to use the computer in the classroom.

Please remember to bring your child's reading bag back on their reading day — if you are unsure which day this is, there is a list for each class on the classroom door. Also, please ensure your child's jumper or cardigan is clearly labelled as this makes it much easier for us to return them to you.

Finally, a big thank you to all of the parents who came to the parent workshop yesterday afternoon — we hope you found this useful and if you have any further questions, please come and ask a member of the Reception team. We will be holding more workshops throughout the year.

Thank you again from all of the Reception team.

_